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        Letters 

Home 
 Parents’ Evenings Letter/Covid Update  

Looking Ahead  Messages 

 Mon  

11th 

Oct 

Yr 5 Clarinet Les-

sons 

 

Tues 

12th 

Oct 

Parents’ Evening 

3.30-5pm No 

children please 

Piano lessons 

Wed 

13th 

Oct 

Violin lessons 

 

 

Thurs 

14th 

Oct 

Parents’ Evening 

5.30-7.30pm No 

children please 

 

 

 

Friday 

15th 

Oct 

 

HARVEST AS-

SEMBLY FOR 

PUPILS ONLY 

 

 

Please note that Larch Class Assembly is 
Thursday, 4th November rather than Thursday, 
28th October. 

 

Oak Class 

Parents/carers should make their applications online 
for a school place in the normal year of entry at 
www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions from 12 September 
2021 and by the closing date of Sunday 31 October 
2021.  

Link To Hope 

Clare Baptist Church are working with Link To Hope to encourage 
people to pack and wrap shoeboxes of essential items and gifts 
to be delivered to elderly folk and families in Moldova, Albania, 
Romania and Ukraine. The deadline for shoeboxes to be 
collected is Friday 5th November. If you would prefer to donate 
specific items to be packed into shoeboxes – there are lists of 
items for families and elderly folk on the website rather than 
filling  a complete shoebox https://
www.clarebaptistchurch.org.uk/link-to-hope-christmas-
shoeboxes-2021/  

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

As you know, we hope to run a Christmas Fair on the afternoon 
of Friday, December 3rd.  We will be advertising stall hire on 
Facebook for the fee of £10 and 30% profits to be donated to 
the school.  We also help that some parents will come forward 
to run stalls such as a Tomobola, a cake stall, a toy stall etc. etc.  
We obviously haven’t been able to run this event for several 
years, and it is normally an enjoyable way of raising a 
substantial amount of money for the school for both children 
and adults.  Please contact Nezda Leigh on nezdaleigh@sky.com 
or the school office if you wish to lend a hand. 

 

 

We have a very small 

number of Covid cases 

(under 10) in school at 

the moment and we want 

to continue to keep these 

under control.  Please do 

not send your child into 

school if they are unwell 

in any way.   

NO MORE CLUBS THIS 

WEEK.   

HARVEST CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY Friday, 22nd 

October  Please would you 

send in donations to Haver-

hill Foodbank. Please take 

a look on their website to 

see what is currently need-

ed: https://

www.reachhaverhill.org.u

k/Groups/314365/

Donate_Food.aspx 

We would like every 

child to bring in an 

item, big or small, to 

present at our Har-

vest Celebration As-

sembly on Friday. 
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